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9th December 2022 
 

Monday 12 Dec 1.30pm 
and 

Tue 13 Dec 9.15am and 
1.30pm 

Rec + KS1 Nativity 
(The PTFA will be selling 

refreshments at all 
performances) 

 
Fri 16 December 

Go Green Day 
(Non-Uniform) 

 
Tue 20 December 
Reception trip to  

The Lowry Theatre 
 

Thu 22 December 
Last day – break up at 

normal time 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you spell 3 words, that have the initial sound b? 

 Can you find something that is square shaped?  

Year 1   Find the missing the part: 6 + __ = 9  

 Can you write the graphemes for 3 different ‘oo’ (long oo) 

sounds? 

Year 2   Can you name a strategy for spelling a word? 

 Who was Matthew in the Bible? 

Year 3   What is the commutative sum for 4x5=20? 

 How is a fold mountain formed? 

Year 4   What is an electrical circuit? What makes a circuit complete 

or incomplete? 

 Using the numbers 3, 7 and 21 what multiplication and 

division facts can you make? 

Year 5   Name three facts about Neil Armstrong.  

 What countries make up the British Isles? 

Year 6   How has being a Fairtrade farmer supported Leandro? 

 List the types of openers we’ve used this week. Can you find 

any in what you’re reading? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      89.7%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      4B – 96.0%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

       2B        

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 
 

Thank you to PTFA for their excellent Christmas 
Secrets room this week – through their efforts 
and your support, this event was a huge success. 
Thank you to everyone who also supported the 

PTFA Christmas Jumper Day today – the children 

(and staff) looked wonderful!  

 

Reception Intake September 2023 

If your child’s date of birth falls between 01/09/2018 – 31/08/2019, don’t forget 

to apply for their place in reception from September 2023 online at: 

http://bolton.gov.uk/admissions       

The closing date for applications is 15.01.23! 

Statutory Free School Meal SFSM 
If you already receive housing benefit or council tax support, or have recently 
applied, you don't have to do anything. If you don't receive housing benefit or 
council tax support, you need to apply for free school meals. 
Apply for free school meals: http://www.bolton.gov.uk/free-school-meals-
clothing-allowance/free-school-meals-help-school-uniform 

 

http://bolton.gov.uk/admissions
http://www.bolton.gov.uk/free-school-meals-clothing-allowance/free-school-meals-help-school-uniform
http://www.bolton.gov.uk/free-school-meals-clothing-allowance/free-school-meals-help-school-uniform


Think twice, choose right! 
Pharmacists are highly skilled and easily accessible. Talk to them instead of your GP practice about minor 

conditions.                                 https://bethedifferencebolton.info  Be the difference #Bolton. #ThinkTwice 

Medical appointments 

Please make every effort to make medical appoinments for you child, outside of the school 

day. 

Parents will need to provide proof of all appointments that result in pupils missing some of the 

school day. 

Phone if you child is absent 

If your child is going to be absent due to illness, please ensure you ring the school office on 

the first day of absence before 8.45 a.m. to report that they are ill and advise the symptoms, 

otherwise this will be marked as an unauthorised absence (and may ultimately result in a fixed 

penalty notice fine). 

Useful Information Tel: 01204 333646             Labracadabra Tel: 01204 333647 

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk        W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/    @ladybridgeps 

Are you ‘assembly’ ready? 

1) Next week’s theme is 

‘Punctuation.’. 

2) Be the ‘Punctuation Police’ 

this weekend and see if 

you spot any bad 

punctuation! 
 

https://bethedifferencebolton.info/
https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

